
 

 (Date) 

(Contact Name), 

FTC 4140 – Fish in the Boat would like to thank you for your support to Fish in the Boat’s 

current season of FIRST Tech Challenge. It’s because of the support from (Company Name) that we are 

able to compete in the 2012-2013 FTC season! 

We have found the World Championships to be an amazing experience the past two years and 

are very excited to competing again! This season we competed at the Wisconsin FTC Championship 

Tournament on February 3
rd

, 2013, and we won the Inspire Award, the most prestigious award offered 

in FIRST Tech Challenge, qualifying us for the FTC World Championships for the third time in a row. 

We also competed at the Minnesota FTC Championship Tournament on February 23
rd

, and were part of 

the winning alliance along with winning the PTC Design award for our use of CAD software. 

The biggest part of the robot challenge this year is hanging rings on a large tic-tac-toe board in 

the center of the field. Points are awarded depending on what level of the board the rings are scored on 

and bonus points are awarded for three rings placed in a row. We want to thank you for printing 

essential parts of our robot; the grabber so we can hang one ring at a time to score three rings in a row 

more easily and the omni-wheel guards so we can approach the game elements smoothly. 

Fish in the Boat has grown to have a large ripple effect in the community, known very well 

through our volunteering and competition in FIRST, our outreach and demonstrations, and our team 

spirit and dedication. Through the years we’ve expanded our identity so we are noticeable at events we 

attend. We recognize the importance of our sponsors, and they are proudly displayed on team materials, 

website, team shirts, in our pits, on our cart, on our robot, and at all events and tournaments. 

Thank you again for your support, and if you have other questions about our team, check out our 

website at fishintheboat.org or email us at fishintheboat@rocketmail.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

(Student Name) 

 

On Behalf of FTC 4140 –  

Team Members: 

(List) 

mailto:fishintheboat@rocketmail.com

